Malmo Plains Community News

www.malmoplains.com

February 2016



Malmo Winter Carnival revelers enjoy a horse-drawn sleigh ride.

Winter Carnival a Huge Success

The annual Community League winter carnival was held on January 24. It was a beautiful day, sunny and warm. Highlights included a toy fish pond featuring some really nice stuffies as prizes, a glitter tattoo artist, and concession food. Outside there was a fire pit, milk jug curling, and a horse-drawn sleigh ride-that got up to a good trot on the back straight. Many thanks to Social Coordinator Amanda Prentice for organizing the event and all her hard work. Thanks also to the other Malmo community members who volunteered to make the Winter Carnival a huge success. Amanda says the next event will be the 2nd annual Easter egg hunt, which will be held on Saturday of the 2016 Easter weekend.

Play Outdoor Soccer this Spring February Registration for Children Aged 4 to 18 Years

Outdoor community soccer is tons of fun and a great way to meet kids and families in your neighbourhood. Anyone born in the years 1998 to 2012 is eligible to play. The season runs during May and June.

Parents: To register your children you first have to register on-line with the Edmonton Minor Soccer Association (EMSA) and then come to the Malmo community hall to remit fees. There are two in-person payment events scheduled: Feb. 20 from 1:00 to 3:00 pm., and Feb. 24 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm., both at the Malmo hall. Volunteers are needed to work these sessions. If you can help out please let the Soccer Coordinators Lisa and Marianne know by e-mailing soccer@malmoplains.com.

For all the details visit http://www.malmoplains.com/sports/#SOCCER

Treasurer Needed

Malmo Plains Community League seeks a resident of Malmo to join its volunteer Board as Treasurer. The time commitment is not onerous, and the role is critical to a well functioning community league. For more information contact League President Murray Whitby at president@malmoplains.com.

Gardening Workshops Planned

Expert gardener and Malmo resident Karen A. is planning to lead gardening seminars and workshops at the Malmo hall.

Seminar topics will be based on the season and the interests of those who connect with Karen. Some ideas include vegetable gardening, kids' gardening, pruning, saving seeds, forcing bulbs, and more.

For more information contact Karen at gardninkrash@gmail.com

Classified Ads

Snow Shovelling Service

Contact Logan and Levi at: 587-987-5920 or email: loganh11@shaw.ca

Snow Removal Services

For windrow removal, please contact Blair @ 780-996-2041 or reallysimple@shaw.ca.

Snow Buster

For all your snow removal needs call Roman the Snow Buster at 780-707-9697.

Steeped Tea

Need to replenish your tea supply or want a great gift? Need a new, easy fundraiser? Earn 40%! Call Cheryl @ 780-439-1587 for quality loose leaf tea or go to my website: www.mysteepedtea.com/cherylmc.

Carpentry and Drywall

Anything from fixing doors to patching holes. No project is too small. Call Adam at 587-984-4291.

Plumbing and Gas Fitting

Call Brett at 780-668-4788.

Electrical Work

Master electrician. All types of residential electrical work, including service changes. Please call Rob at 780-433-3837.

Automotive Mechanic

Mechanic available in Malmo for all your automotive needs. Very reasonable prices. Please call or text Tyson at 780-341-5958.

Travel Agent

Located here in Malmo. Call Jay at 780-916-0112 jay@swantravel.ca.

Personal Accounting Service

Individual tax filing and bookkeeping services. Please call Nancy at 780-807-1231.

Classified Ads

Babysitter Needed

For a nine year old child, in a Michener Park home. In February. and March, during EPSB days off. References required. Please email Lisa at bojanows@ualberta.ca.

Join a Marching Band

The Capital City Regiment Marching Band is recruiting new members, aged 12 to 21. For more information go to http://ccregiment.ca/

Pre-Kindergarten Registration

Malmo Pre-Kindergarten is a preschool for three– and four-year-old children, and is located in the Malmo Elementary School. There are morning and afternoon classes.

Registration for new families will open on February 2. There will be an open house and information event on Tuesday, February 9, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

For more information go to www.malmopreschool.com.

League Meeting

The regular meeting of the Malmo Plains Community League Executive will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 16 at 7:00 pm, in the Malmo Hall.

Newsletter Info

Malmo Plains Community News is published by the Malmo Plains Community League and distributed free to all homes in Malmo. Email us: malmoplainsweb@gmail.com. Follow us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/groups/MalmoPlains/ and on Twitter at: https://twitter.com/MalmoCL Printing provided the good folks at:



League Contacts

President Murray Whitby president@malmoplains.com

Past President Cory Doll pastpresident@malmoplains.com

Vice President Levi Bjork vicepresident@malmoplains.com

Secretary Carrie Patterson secretary@malmoplains.com

Treasurer Geoff Davidge treasurer@malmoplains.com.

Membership Coordinator and Sustainability Coordinator

Justin Townell membership@malmoplains.com

Social Coordinator

Amanda Prentice social@malmoplains.com 780-802-2056.

Civics Director Jeff Hutton civics@malmoplains.com

Soccer Coordinators

Lisa Elliott and Marianne Rankin soccer@malmoplains.com

Hall Rental Booking Rita Sarrate hall.booking@malmoplains.com 780-435-1588 (Hall Voicemail).

Facilities Richard Fahrion facilities@malmoplains.com.

IRC Chair Murray Tenove ircchair@malmoplains.com.

Casino Coordinator John Woods casino@malmoplains.com 780-432-0904.

Program Coordinator

Mavis Andrew mavis@telusplanet.net

U of A Representative

Mary-Jane Turnell mturnell@ualberta.ca

Newsletter Editor

Vacant Position malmoplainsweb@gmail.com

Newsletter Delivery

Sharon Bucyk lsbucyk@shaw.ca 780-432-0489.